
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

April 29, 2020 

Re: High School Report Cards and 2020/21 Course Selections 

Dear SCA parents/guardians, 

We pray that you are safe and well and that you and your families have been able to find a rhythm and 
routine to their online learning. Again, we thank everyone involved in helping with your education at this 
time.  As staff, we are very impressed with the neat examples of work that the students are creating from 
home. This will definitely be a historical season of life and we hope that one day, when you look back, 
that you are able to cling to some of the good memories that were have created in and amongst 
the hardship of this situation. We are blessed to cling to our hope in Jesus and we know that this will 
pass. 

I wanted to bring your attention to a few points that are relevant in our next couple of months of schooling: 

1. Midterm Online Report Card updates will be available as of 4pm this Friday, May 1st – 
Please access them via Maplewood. Here is the document I created with instructions about how 
to access each course’s marks and comments. 

2. A reminder to continue checking Maplewood to stay updated with your child/children’s marks. 
Our teachers are endeavoring to keep their markbooks as up to date as possible to assist you in 
helping your child stay on track with their online learning assignments. 

3. Course Selections for 2020/2021 – We generally run a course selection information evening in 
our school theatre during the month of May. This night is for families with children who are 
currently in Grades 8-11. Unless social distancing protocols are changed, we will be running this 
event via video conference this year. This will explain the requirements for university and credits 
for graduation so that families and students can plan the courses they will want to take from 
Grades 9-12. Please note that the selected pathway is not set in stone, adjustments can be made 
along the way.  It will also outline the exciting elective course options on offer at SCA.  I will keep 
you updated as to when this video will be available, as well as the details about how signing up 
for courses online will be carried out this year. 

Thank you again for all your support. We continue to pray for your health and safety and that this 
pandemic will soon pass. 

Blessings, 

  

Wesley Meyer 
Vice Principal 
Springs Christian Academy 
Youville Campus 
wmeyer@springs.ca 
(204) 231-3640 
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